
For more information please contact: 

678 557 9593 or 507 351 1450 

Date: Saturday February  

14th, 2009 

Time: 9am—6pm 

Youth Workshop 
For all Eritrean youth residing in Atlanta and surrounding area  

You’re cordially invited to 
attend a workshop for all 
youth in Atlanta and sur-
rounding areas. In the 
workshop topics such as 
the importance of youth 
organization in developing 
a viable community and 
national identity will be 
discussed. Food and 
drinks will be provided so 
come and learn about 
your identity and culture 
while having fun with your 
friends and peers. 


